
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 
         

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Issue No.14        

9th Dec 2021 

Dinner - Week 4 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2  and Lauren for working so hard in class. 

P3/4 Lilyanna for super work on place value and Maya for her wonderful poem. 

P5/6   and for being so helpful and working so hard. 

P7     Amira for learning a new practical skill and Ruby for exceptional AR reading.  

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Christmas Cards 
If your child(ren) would like to send 

Christmas cards to their friends, 
they are welcome to do so.  

The post box will be out at the 
front door from the 1st of 

December. Simply put the name 
and class clearly on the front of the 
envelope and our Christmas elves 

will deliver them.   

S’mores Boxes 
A big thank you to our 

wonderful PTA who designed 
sourced and create the 

wonderful s’mores boxes. They 
have raised a lot of money for 

the school which will be 
invested in our AR library.  

There is a very limited number 
available to order on the app. 

Christmas Nativity/Concert 
The children are practising hard to 

produce some festive entertainment.  
We will record each class for you to 

watch and enjoy at home. 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 14th last day of Swimming 

and Piano before Christmas. 
Monday 13th December – Football at 

Rugby Avenue.  
Tuesday 14th December - Choir 

singing in Garvagh Fold 
Thursday 16th December – Choir 

singing at Trinity House 
21st December – school closes at 

12pm for Christmas holidays 
 
 

Santa’s Daily Mile 
We had a lot of fun completing 

Santa’s Daily Mile.  
Thanks to our generous school 

family, we have raised an 
amazing £850 to date and are 
able to purchase a defibrillator 

for our school.  
Please send any remaining 
sponsor money into school 

tomorrow. 
 
 

P7 Leavers’ Hoodies 
P7 leavers’ hoodies are now 

available to buy in the payments 
section of the school app. 

Christmas Jumper Day 
We will be taking part in Christmas 
Jumper Day tomorrow Friday, 10th 

December in aid of Save the 
children.  Donations can be made 

at 
https://www.savethechildren.org.

uk/ 
We look forward to seeing 

everyone dressed in their best 
festive outfits. 

 
 

Choir outings 
The choir are hoping to go 

carol singing outside at 
Garvagh Fold on Tuesday 14th 
December.  They will travel up 
by school bus at 2.45pm and 

can be collected from Garvagh 
at 3.15pm. 

On Thursday morning 16th 
December they will travel by 
school bus to Trinity House. 
If you have not already done 

so, please complete the 
permission slip on the school 

app. 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/

